
 

 

 

Twinning Ceremony between BPW Limassol & BPW Sorrento 
Sunday the 6th of May 2018  
 

Dear Giovannamaria and ladies of the Committee and members of the Fidapa of BPW Peninsola 
Sorrentina, 
Dear Nellina Chair of the Twinning Committee 
Dear Kikoula, ECC Secratary 
Dear Ladies members of BPW of Limassol and of Nicosia 
Respectable guests 
 
We are here today to pay tribute to what brings us together,  
-Our trust and belief in women’s perseverance and strengths.  
-Our confidence in this club, and  
-Our hope for women all over the world to enjoy equality in society no matter what their 
nationality, race place of residence or other attributes.  
 

We are here today to celebrate what there is that unites us, by looking at the past and making 
room for the future of our clubs.  
Our history is common, our BPW Cyprus in effect BPW Limassol, was conceived exactly 30 years 
ago in this beautiful city of Sorrento. 
Our club, 30 years following its foundation with the assistance of BPW Sorrento, has reached a 
stage of maturity so that a joyful bunch of Business and Professional Women from Cyprus, have 
committed themselves in terms of time and resources to fly over to beautiful Sorrento to meet 
up with you, learn more about the place and the culture and design our shared vision for the 
future. 
 
Today is a very important day for us all as we are fulfilling our shared ambition of twinning our 
two clubs. Twinning can be a very enriching experience, whereby we may all keep a very simple 
rule or lesson from it – that the bigger picture can be overwhelming so we may put trust in God 
and leave aside smaller and unimportant details of the daily life.  
We would like you to know that we are here to help create a stronger bond between our two 
clubs, based on values, good will and good spirit with a view to a bright future for our two clubs, 
a bright future for our members and a bright future for our countries. 
 

Dear Giovannamaria Maglio, Anna Inperato and Anna Maria Balducci, on behalf of the delegation 
from Cyprus we thank you all for everything you have done so far. 
We are looking forward to seeing you in October in Limassol Cyprus and to reciprocate the 
hospitality. 
 

Dear members of the Cyprus delegation we thank you all for being here today. 
 
 

Pepy Orphanidou  
 
President of BPW Limassol 2012 – 2018 
www.bpw-limassol.org.cy 
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